
 

 

To Whom it may Concern 
 
Declaration of Conformity regarding Per- and Polyfluorinated Alkyl Substances 
 
Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are a diverse group of persistent chemicals widely 
used in consumer products to enhance oil and water repellency or withstand extreme 
temperatures. Thousands of different PFAS exist, and their persistent nature leads to their 
accumulation in both humans and the environment. 
 
Advanced Drainage System does not manufacture, sell, handle, distribute, store, or dispose of 
any product(s) which contain Per- or Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) including, but not 
limited to Perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA) or Perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS).  
 
Advanced Drainage System has reviewed the recently issued EPA National Primary Drinking 
Water Regulation (NPDWR), docket EPA-HQ-OW-2022-0114, and confirm along with Plastic 
Pipe Institute that the six PFAS chemicals identified are not intentionally added to 
polypropylene or polyethylene plastic piping materials used in water distribution. 
 
Please contact us if you have any further questions about our program. 

 

 
Chakeyla Anderson 
VP, Environmental, Health, Safety, and Security 


